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This country is way behind the rest of the world when it comes to publisher royalties. 
Here the music companies pay per  song on a cd and the public gets 10 or 12 songs 

The rest of the world charges a percentage of the selling price per cd which is divided by the number of 
songs on a cd. 

Therefore the rest of the world consumers get maybe 20 songs per cd and the music company pays the 
same amount to the music publisher 
It should be changed so the music publisher get a percentage of selling price like the rest of the world 
and the consumer gets more for their money. 
Marty Kasen 




